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SECRETARY
GOVERNOR DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES James H. WELSH

OFFICE OF CONSERVATION COMMISSIONER OF CONSERVATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Operators/Producers
FROM: James H. Welsh
Commissioner of Conservation
—_
Date: December 9, 2014
RE: Issuance of Compliance Orders

The Office of Conservation, Engineering Regulatory Division, Inspection & Enforcement
Section is implementing an enhanced compliance notification system. Effective
immediately, compliance orders issued for violations of LAC 43:XIX.101 et seq, 301 et
seq, and LAC 43:XIX.137 will be forwarded via email to the operator's Compliance
Correspondence contact's email address as listed on the most current Organization
Report (Form OR-1).

Should you have any questions concerning the new system, please contact one of the
following staff members.

s Brent Campbell  225-342-4505

* Michael Peikert 225-342-5548

e Andrew Wascom 225-342-5513

o James Magee 225-342-6392

» Charles Musson 225-219-9860
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